
DJMC IUST holds BoS for FYUGP 
 

Awantipora, March 5: Department of Journalism and Mass Communication (DJMC), Islamic 

University of Science and Technology (IUST), organised Board of Studies (BoS) meeting for its 

Four-Year Undergraduate Programme (FYUGP) on Wednesday.  

The meeting that was chaired by Dr. Afroz Bisati, Dean, School of Humanities and Social 

Sciences, IUST, and convened by Dr. Rabia Noor, Head DJMC, was held in a hybrid mode. The 

agenda of the meeting was to review the courses offered by the department for first three 

semesters of FYUGP. The esteemed experts and members of the Board provided valuable 

insights with regards to the course curriculum. The members were actively engaged in 

comprehensive discussions and ensured that the curriculum is relevant, innovative and 

aligned with the National Education Policy, 2020.  

The other members of the Board included Prof. Shafey Kidwai, Dean, Faculty of Social 

Sciences, Aligarh Muslim University, Prof. K. S. Kusuma, Professor, AJK Mass Communication 

Research Centre, Jamia Milia Islamia, Prof. Sabeha Mufti, Head, Media Education Research 

Centre (MERC), University of Kashmir, Prof. Aaliya Ahmad, Professor, MERC, University of 

Kashmir, Dr. Ruheela Hassan, Associate Professor and Dean Outreach IUST and Dr. Monisa 

Qadiri, Senior Assistant Professor, DJMC. Besides, Dr. Munejah Khan, Head, Department of 

English Language and Literature, IUST, served as invited expert for the meeting, which was 

also attended by other faculty members of DJMC.  

 


